
Dear young people, parents and carers,

Across the past month we have been asking for our young people’s ideas for collaborating with local churches to

start a youth worship night in Cheltenham. We are excited to share that we have a date for the first one!

Friday 10th November, 7-9.30pm

In accordance with some great suggestions, there will be a free chip bar, games, worship music, short talks, card

games, and more. More information about the event can be found here:

https://www.fabricyouth.com/youth-worship-night

Young people will need to be dropped off and picked up at Trinity Church, Cheltenham. Abbie and another

member of the youth team will be responsible for your young person during the event. They will need to come to

the church door and register, before coming in and finding our group who will sit together.

There is no need to book, but as part of the steering group, we would love to know rough numbers by the 18th Oct

so that we can order enough chips and toppings for everyone. I will also have a sign-up sheet available across our

next few youth events.

Abbie Marsh

Youth Worker

On behalf of all the @southcheltyouth Team.

https://www.fabricyouth.com/youth-worship-night

